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Subject: A1 Morpeth to Ellingham - progress with Development Consent Order
Date: 03 July 2023 08:52:58

Dear Secretary of State

| am writing, on behalf of Berwick upon Tweed Town Council, to ask if there is any update as to whether you
expect to be able to make a decision upon the consent order for upgrades to the Al by the due date of 5th
September 2023.

| understand this is contingent upon the decision as to whether progress has been made on deciding whether
to undertake the multi modal study proposed in the Union Connectivity Review, and | am also therefore asking
as to whether there has been any progress as to that decision (about whether to undertake the proposed
multi modal review or not.)

| anticipate reporting back to council before the end of July, and would like to be able to provide them with
the most recent update.

Regards
Gareth Davies LI.B

Town Clerk
Berwick upon Tweed Town Council
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